Re: [EXTERNAL]

Thomas Davis <TTDAVIS@ODOT.ORG>
Fri 3/29/2024 1:09 PM

Tokedwards <kedwards@suddenlinkmail.com>

Thank Sir, we will update or records. If you need any assistance in the future, do not hesitate to contact
us.

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: kedwards <kedwards@suddenlinkmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 12:54:06 PM

To: Thomas Davis <TTDAVIS@ODOT.ORG>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

Thomas, it is okay to cancel my permit in Checotah along I-40. My sign is no longer up and it will not be needed.
Thank you

Kyle Edwards

Kyle Edwards Buick Gmc

1600 N Main Muskogee OK 74403
918-687-4441
kedwards@suddenlinkmail.com

Kyle Edwards Auto Group

Chevrolet Chrylser Dodge Jeep Ram

2307 Business Hwy 69 South Checotah, OK 74426
KyleEdwardsAutoGroup.com



